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Tloud's Register gy Shipping,

Collingwood Buildings,

Newcastle-on ~Tyne, 1.

27th September, 1938,

Dear Mr, Parsey,
ﬂonfirming our telephone conversation of the
24th instant regarding the "QUARRINGTON OURT" I desire
to say that the main injection valve 1id of this vessel
Was renewed on My recommendation a8 I considered that
further machining of the o0ld 11ig would have tended to

make it patherp Small to be g g8ood fit on the valve seat,

I am, Dear ain.
Yours faithfully,

Parsey, Esq.,
Board or Trade,
LONDON,




